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The By-Laws Committee is responsible for reviewing the Post By-laws, 

making sure they are up to date with National and Dept. By-laws. Making 

suggestion on needed corrections and presenting them to the Post for review 

and final approval. The approved By-laws are then sent to Dept. for review 

and forwarding to National for finial review and approval. 

 

Structure: The By-Laws Committee Chairperson is determined by the Post 

Commander at the beginning of each Command period. The Chairperson is 

responsible to recruit committee members, there should be at lease five 

members. 

 

Meetings: Meetings are held as needed to complete the review.   

 

Budget: The committee does not have nor need a yearly budget. 

 

Reporting:  The By-laws Committee Chairperson is responsible for 

reporting the findings of the committee to the Post membership, at the 

monthly meeting. 


